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Dear All, 

Hope you are doing well. 

I would like to confirm that ACP will be open production lines next Monday April 13th.  As you know, the Spanish government 
limited until April 12th the industrial activities to only those considered essential for the people in order to minimize the 
personal interrelation and the contagion. We all hope that these measures will be effective and the virus can be brought under 
control. 

We are facing difficult moments everywhere. Keep safe, health is the top priority now. Take good care of yourselves and those 
around you.  

BR, 
Amelia 

Kind regards and have a nice day, 

Amelia Ortiz
Sales Dept 
ACP - Aragonesa de Componentes Pasivos S.A.
Polígono Industrial, C/. Rioja, Parcela 82-83 
E-50500 Tarazona (Zaragoza) SPAIN 
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